
 

   

  
   

 
   

 
                               

 
   

 

 

 
   
  
     

    
 

 
 
 

From: Neil buxton 
Sent: 03 January 2013 11:11 AM 
To: Wycherley, Briony 
Subject: RE: ORR's regulation of land disposals by Network Rail 

Dear Briony 

The system appears to work well for us so we have no particular comments to make! 

Kind regards 

NEIL 
Neil Buxton 
General Manager 
Association of Community Rail Partnerships 
T: 
M: 
E: neil@acorp.uk.com 
W: www.acorp.uk.com 
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